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Community Notification
G’day Neighbours,

Please be aware that on Monday 16/05/2022, the footpath on Marian Street outside our
construction site will be occupy for an investigation work of underground services. The work
will be take place for a few hours in the morning from 7.30am. Please use the opposite
footpath for access during investigation work.

If there are any issues, please feel free to contact me.
Regards,

Adam Hui - Site Engineer
0410 012 217
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